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Fisher Phillips Moves and Expands Washington, DC Office

News

1.04.23


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, announces that its Washington, DC Metro office in Bethesda has moved to the heart of

the District of Columbia. The firm has doubled its physical footprint in Washington, DC, and now

occupies 6,300 square feet, located at 1401 New York Avenue NW.

“Washington, DC is home to the federal government and a thriving commercial business center with

some of the country’s top employers. Therefore, it is important for our firm to have a strong

presence in the heart of the city where we can continue to keep our finger on the pulse of federal

workplace laws, serve employers in the mid-Atlantic region, and continue to attract top talent,” said

Dan Farrington, co-managing partner of the firm’s Washington, DC office. “The move provides us

with a space at the core of the city’s business, government and legal markets and positions us to

continue building out our Government Affairs and International Employment practices.”

Dan Farrington and Theresa Connolly serve as co-managing partners and are among more than a

dozen attorneys affiliated with the Washington, DC office. Two lawyers in the Washington, DC office

are ranked in U.S. News – Best Lawyers in America®2023, two are listed among top practitioners by

Chambers USA and the office is also home to the national leadership of the firm’s Transportation

and Supply Chain industry team.

The firm’s LEED certified space has a modern feel with floor-to-ceiling windows that allow for a

great deal of natural sunlight. Employees have the option to use built-in stand-up desks and have

access to a rooftop deck with views of the city’s national monuments. The new office is conveniently

located near many great restaurants and shops within close proximity of the White House and the K

Street corridor. It is easily accessible via the Metro’s McPherson and Metro Center stops. The firm’s

new address is:

1401 New York Avenue NW

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20005

The phone number is: (202) 429-3707.

https://www.fisherphillips.com/
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Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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